
From: zoe  
Sent: Tuesday, 7 April 2015 8:30 PM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: Consultation – registered medical practitioners who provide cosmetic medical and surgical 
procedures 
 
 
To the medical board,  
I would like to express my concerns about removing experienced cosmetic nurses like Trish 
Matheason and replacing them with doctors! 
It will be very inconvenient to have to have a consultation with a doctor before having a 
treatment every time! Trish has been my nurse for a number of years and really knows me 
and what's she is doing! She is professional and represents exactly what is needed in the 
industry! She is excellent at her job (as many other cosmetic nurses will be too!) and what 
she/they do so well needs NOT to be replaced by a Doctors! A  quick Facetime interview is 
all that is needed from a doctor! Doctors DO NOT need their Job!  
The industry is bigger enough to have nurses and doctors practice!  
Kind regard 
Zoe  
 




